
 

 
 
 
Good afternoon,  

 

Although I am unable to join you in person today, I would like to pass along my heartfelt 

congratulations to the City of Wilsonville on the grand opening of their new Public Works 

Complex. This new facility will help deliver safer and more efficient services to the citizens of 

Wilsonville. 

 

When emergencies happen, our public works crews are often the first to respond. They do so 

much to ensure our roads are safe and our utilities and services are working the way they should. 

On any given day, you can find these workers out and about maintaining Wilsonville’s roads, 

streetlights, water systems, fire hydrants, landscaping, and sewage systems. This is the difficult 

and often unglamorous work that keeps Wilsonville safe, functioning, and beautiful.  

 

The new Seismic Class 4 Public Works Complex will ensure that our public works department 

can efficiently serve community needs throughout the year and respond swiftly to emergencies 

and natural disasters. 

 

Congratulations once again to the City of Wilsonville on this ribbon cutting and thank you for 

everything you do to make our city a safe and special place to live. As always, it is an honor to 

serve you in the United States Congress.  

 
 

Sincerely, 

 
U.S. Representative for Oregon  

 


